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My name is Ryan Saul and I have been in the aquaculture industry for 4 years. I 
attended USM and stayed in the state for this industry. It’s a great job that allows me 
to pay a mortgage and have benefits. Large scale aquaculture can bring more jobs to 
Maine and help us boost the economy. LD 1146 poses a threat to the future of this 
industry, along with the economic and environmental benefits that come with it. I 
support Maine Aquaculture Association and the industry that we have worked so hard
to make in the past 40 years. This bill is bad for Maine’s future.
-Ryan Saul


